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We live on the edge of North Plains. growth in North Plains will impact our quality of 

life. I am concerned that citizens are not being properly engaged so they have a 

voice in the UGB expansion process and envisioning the future of North Plains and 

Helvetia/ North Plains.  

 

We need improved services, housing availability etc in our area. Growth is important 

but we need to plan in a thoughtful way that will take into account access to services, 

traffic, housing affordability, preservation of green space and farmland and water 

usage.  

 

Thank you 


